
 
NOTICE 

 
The Appointing Authority to the Old Colony 
Regional Vocational Technical High School 

District Committee  ​is accepting applications 
for for an opening 

 
CARVER REPRESENTATIVE 

 to the BOARD of 
OLD COLONY VOCATIONAL 
TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL  

 
Three-Year term 

Starting June 2019 
 

If interested, please send letter of interest to: 
Carver Public Schools 

Office of the Superintendent 
3 Carver Square Blvd., Carver 

 
Posting Closes May 31, 2019 

 
Post: May 16, 2019 


